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Friday 1st November 2019   

Reception Trips for the Year 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to inform you about the exciting trips planned for Reception. The 

purpose of this letter is to inform you of costings for the trips so that you can pay 

with enough time, so your child is able to attend. The school is dedicated to offering 

a range of experiences for our pupils and therefore we are largely subsidising these 

trips and for all of these trips we require a one off payment of £17 no later than the 

Friday 20th December 2019 or two instalments of £8.50 The first instalment is due 

by Friday 15th November and the second payment of £8.50 is due no later than 

Friday 20th December 2019.  

In Spring Term, pupils will be receiving a visit from Science Dome. This is part of our 

Science topic on Space as children will be learning about the Solar System. Children 

will compare the different planets in the solar system and learn facts about them and 

the Sun. 

In the Summer Term, pupils will be visiting Iver Environment Centre as part of our 

topic on Mini beasts. Pupils will be discovering the wonderful world of mini-beasts. 

They will explore Iver's pond and woodland habitats to discover aquatic and terrestrial 

invertebrates. They will then take a walk through Iver’s grounds on a sensory nature 

walk looking for the different colours, textures and sounds nature offers and create a 

micro mini-beast hotel. 

Finally, to end the pupil’s year in Reception we have planned an exciting trip to 

Hobbledown Adventure Farm, in Horton. This is part of their childhood promise trip 

to expose pupils to a range of educational experiences during their time at our 

school. Children will get the opportunity to interact with animals, and take part in a 

“hobbler” activity at Hobbledown. They will also have the opportunity to explore the 

outdoor play area. The trip will include the transport and entry to the Farm.  

Additional information in regards to the trips will be given closer to the time.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Mrs F. Rafique 

Reception Team Leader 

 


